- COlL Y. :
Llopt's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3.

25th Auglist, 1925,

Dear Sirs,

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your letter
of the 20th instant respecting the survey of the serewshaft
of the steamer “IRENCHAU® gnd in reply to acquaint you that,
in the circumctances, the Committee, who had the cace e fore
thes at their lieeting to-day, have deferrcd consideration
of the same for the Preseni, pending the receipt of &
further communication from Yyou in the matter.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Tours faithfully,

Agsistant to the Jecretary.

deesrs, C.H.Valker & Co. ixtd.,

15, Great George Street,

M& EEEmiRBter, ’--’-Iirﬁlc
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